
FIRST MEETINGS AND PUBLIC EXAMINATIONS--(?0»fc»w«*.

% . Date of Order,
Dftttor'a Name. Address. Description. Court. No. ^MeeWn?."* Hour' J Place- XntaS? Hour' , Place- for Summary

Administration.

Rhodes, Asquith
.

Harvey, William

Kelly, Thomas
(trading as Thomas
Kelly and Com-'
pany)

Batten, James
Cocking, Ralph Run-

die, and
Jenkin, Herbert

James (trading as,
Cocking and- Jenkin)

Jackson, Lawrence
Jdenry

Slater, Henry..

Short, John

27, Elmville-avenne, Rear-
borough, lately residing
and carrying on business
at, 15, Brunswick-street,
Morley, both in Yorkshire

Residing and carrying on
business at 143, Adelaide- .
road, St. Denys, in the,
county borough of South-
ampton !

34, Park-gate, Darlington,
in the county of Durham

8, Church-street, Ebbw'
Vale, Monmouthshire

Newquay, Cornwall

24, Market-street, Maiden-
head, in the county of
Berks

Sutton-on-Forest, in the
county of York

The

Now in lodgings at 8,
Flood-street, Dudley, in
the county of Worcester,
formerly residing and
carrying on business at
the Jolly Crispin Inn,
Upper Gornal. in the
Parish of Seduley, in the
county of Stafford

Journeyman
Plumber and .
Glazier .

Builder

1

Hatter, Hosier,
and General
Draper

Greengrocer

Builders

Butcher •.

Lately Farmer
and Carrier, now
of no occupation

following Amended

Labourer and Pro-
fessional Jum-
per ,late Licensed
Victualler

Scarborough ...

.

Southampton ...

Stockton - OB -
Tees

Tredegar

*

Truro

Windsor ..;.
•

York 1

Notice is substitu

Dudley

11
of 1902

10
of 1902

1

15 :
of 1902

12 !
of 1902

20 :
of 1902

7 i
of 1902

23 ;

of 1H02
t

ted for t

10
of 1902

June 10, 1902

June 10, 1902

June 11, 1902:

_

June 10, 1902 '

June 12, 1902

June 11, 1902

June 16, 1902 ,
f

liat published i

June 6, 1902

11 AM. ;
|
i

i
3 P.M. :

,
i

3 P.M.

•'

12 noon ,

12 noon 'i
i

3 P.M. ,

12.15 P.M.i

n the Lond
\

11 A.M.

74, Newborough,
Scarborough

r

Official Receiver's ,
Office, 172, High-
street, Southamp-
ton

Official Receiver's
Office, 8, Albert-
road, Middles-
brough

135, ' High-street, <
Merthyr Tydfil

,
Official Receiver's

Office, Bosoawen-
street, Truro

95, Temple-cham-
bers, Temple-
avenue, B.C.

Official Receiver's '
Office, Bed House,
Duncombe - place, \
York i

on Gazette of the SOth

Official Receiver's
Offices, Wolver-
hampton - street,,
Dudley

June 10, 1902

June 25, 1902

!

June 11, 1902

June 20, 1902

July 12, 1902 i

June 14, 1902 i
•

I
July 4, 1902

May, 1902.

June 12, 1902

5

12 noon !

.
(

11 A.M.

•

10.30 A.M.

10.30 A.M.

11.45 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

11 A.M.

Court - house,
Scarborough

,
i

Court • house,
Castle -square,
Southampton

Court - house,
Bridge - road,
Stockton - on -
Tees

County Court,
T o w n h a l l ,
Tredegar

Townhall, Truro

Townhall,
Windsor

Courts of Jus-
tice, York

'

Court - house,
Priory - street,
Dudley

May 30, 1902

, ^

.
P3

• /-^O

t3
May 31, 1902 Q

•̂

O
May 30, 1902 ^

s|""3
|~3

»
May 31, 1902 .̂

^ »a
May 29, 1902 iZ$

t^j

May 31, 1902 *°

CO
0to

May 28, 1902


